Department of the
AUDITOR GENERAL OF PAKISTAN

Constitution Avenue, Islamabad

No. F.04/HRM/CPD/Nominations/Vol-111/2020/ \\ Dated: I, .01.2022
Subject: TIMELY INTIMATION FOR NOT ATTENDING CONTINUOUS PROFESSIONAL

DEVELOPMENT (CPD) COURSES

It has been observed that the officers who are nominated for CPD courses either do not
inform HRM Wing/Pakistan Audit & Accounts Academy (PAAA) regarding their non-availability for the
course or they inform very late/after the start of the course.

2. The competent authority has taken serious view of the situation and therefore has
directed that all such officers who cannot attend CPD courses after their nomination should inform HRM
Wing/PAAA well in time i.e. before start of the course.

3, Strict compliance in this regard is expected.
( AHMAR ELAHI )
Director General to AGP
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